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A Research Study Seeks Participants! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Are you a hookah smoker interested in paid research? 

 If you are a hookah smoker between the ages of 21-29 
years, you may qualify for this confidential study that 
aims to develop pictorial Health Warning Labels for 
hookah.  

 Participants will be asked to attend one discussion 
group and a follow-up phone call in 3 months. 

 Eligible subjects who complete the study will be 
compensated up to $66.  

 This study will be conducted at the University of Miami, 
Miller school of Medicine. 

 Principal Investigator: Taghrid Asfar, MD, MSPH 
 For more information regarding the study, please 

Call us at: 305-243-0362 
Text us at: 786-505-2920 

Email us at: smokingresearchstudies@gmail.com 


